

Dear Mr & Mrs Horsthuis,

Sunday 15th September 2013 IOMCA Inaugural Dinner

A very special thanks to you, one of our valuable sponsors, without you our event could not have gone ahead in the wonderful manner that you helped produce.

All of the committee and the members are extremely grateful for the

trust you have placed in us and this gives us an extra boost to deliver

on our and indeed your ideas and ideals! We will not hesitate to keep you posted as we progress, not on a monthly basis but certainly via a short quarterly newsletter.

We sincerely hope you enjoyed the day.

Jenny Zhou

Chairman.

For and on behalf of the Committee of the IOMCA .

马恩岛華人協會
ISLE OF MAN CHINESE ASSOCIATION (IOMCA)
22 Banks Howe Onchan . Isle of Man IM
Email: littlechina@manx.net